
 
 

THE DAILY BULLETIN 

CANYON HIGH SCHOOL 

 TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 2015 

 
        WHAT IS HAPPENING THIS WEEK? 

 

                          Tuesday, February 10 
 

 Varsity Girls Soccer @ CHS @ 5:00pm 

 JV Girls Soccer  @ CHS @ 6:30pm 

 Frosh Girls Soccer @CHS @ 3:15 

 

 Varsity Boys Soccer @ Valencia @ 5:00 

 JV Boys Soccer @ Valencia @ 6:30 

 Frosh Boys Soccer @ Valencia @ 3:15  

 

 Varsity Girls Basketball @ Valencia @ 5:00pm 

 JV Girls Basketball @ CHS @ 6:30 pm 

 Frosh Girls Basketball @ CHS @ 5:00 pm 

 

 Varsity Boys Basketball @ Valencia @ 6:30 pm 

 JV Boys Basketball @ Valencia @ 3:30 pm 

 Frosh Boys Basketball @CHS @ 3:30 pm 

 

NO SCHOOL FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 13 AND MONDAY, FEBRUARY 16 

 

GENERAL 

 

HEALTH OFFICE:  When you are ill, you must get a pass from your teacher to come up to the Health 

Office.  It is there that contact will be made with your parents/guardians to arrange for you to go 

home.  Do not call or text your parents or guardians from the classroom expecting to be summoned to 

the Health Office. 

 

HEY COWBOYS!  Come out to Vincenzo’s in Newhall on Lyons---ALL DAY—To support “YES I CAN”  

Thursday, February 12  Part of the proceeds will help support “YES I CAN.” 

 

AP Biology is back.  Next year's Juniors and Seniors interested in biology, medicine, or science in 

general are encouraged to sign-up.  Please see your counselor to get enrolled.  If you have any 

questions, see Mr. Stasen in room F-3. 

 



 
 

OPERATION US: Please join OP US in E3 at the start of lunch TODAY --Tuesday February 10th 

for our yearbook pic. Thank you. 

 

ASVAB TESTING: Canyon will be hosting the ASVAB test on Tuesday, March 3, 2015.  The test will be 

given in the Library starting at 8:00 am. Taking the ASVAB while in high school is the only time students 

can take the ASVAB as a skills and vocational assessment test.  The test is available for sophomores, 

juniors and seniors only.  If you are looking to find your academic strengths, possible future career 

options or are interested in exploring the military, this is a great time to take advantage of 

this FREE opportunity on our campus.  Please sign-up in the counseling office ASAP to reserve your spot, 

as spaces are limited.  The LAST day to sign up will be Friday, February 27, 2015. 

 
Hey Canyon- Stay connected with the Infinite Campus App for your smart phone. Get it in your app 

store by searching Infinite Campus Mobile Portal. The district code is NGLJFF. If you already have the 

app and it isn't working, you may need to uninstall and reinstall the app and use the new code NGLJFF. 

 
Light!  Camera!  ACTION!!  Cowboys!  Do you enjoy watching movies?  Would you like to learn how to 

analyze genre, technique, aesthetics and sociological impact of movies?  If so, COC is offering a Cinema 

class that will be held right here at Canyon High starting on Feb 12 and ending May 21.  The class will 

meet on Thursdays from 3:30 pm till 6:50 pm in room C-5.  You can earn high school and college credit 

too.  If you're interested, please see your counselor at brunch or lunch to get more information to sign 

up.  Don't wait...the class is filling up fast.  

  

VAL-O-GRAMS.  Val-O-Grams are on sale NOW!  Any choir student can sell one to you.  If you are new 

to Canyon, you might ask what a Val-O-Gram is:  On Feb. 12th, the Madrigals will deliver singing 

Telegrams to your friend or significant other.  In addition, the Val-O-Gram will include a chocolate 

candy, a flower and a card.  Look for the choir students with a heart that signifies that they are selling 

the Val-O-Grams.  For just $7 you get a song, a card, a flower and some candy plus some great memories!  

Your friend or significant other will thank you for something so special! 

 

MEETINGS 

 

ANIME CLUB is meeting TODAY at lunch in room K-4. 

 

There will be a Special Olympics Club meeting TODAY in room E-4 for members who are interested in an 

Officer position.  Please come by to learn more about the positions available in our club. 

  
ATTENTION COWBOYS!  The Chess Club, YU-GI-OH, and Magic club is actively recruiting new 

members!  Other board games available.  Stop by G-117 and ask Mr. Clark for more details!  We meet 

Wed and Friday in G-117 at lunch. 

 

STAND AND SPEAK UP!  Is meeting TODAY at lunch in B-Lecture Hall. 

 

DFYIT will be meeting in H-1 on Tuesday, February 24.  Please grab your lunch and come join us.  We will 

be taking signups for the DFYIT dodge ball tournament - you do not have to be a DFYIT member to play 

in the dodge ball tournament - we placed second last year, come help us win! 

          


